
2024 young people’s art show sponsorship 

 

You are invited to sponsor a young person’s artwork at the 2024 Young 
People’s Art Show, which showcases local artists from grades K-12. The 
exhibit is located at the Acton Agua Dulce Library. 

 
If you would like to participate, please provide your name, and business 
name, if applicable, to the Acton Agua Dulce Arts Council (AADAC), as well as 
the $20 to be awarded to the young artist.  
 
AADAC will prepare the award ribbons, which will be available on April 10, 
2024, at the library front desk. 

 

Sponsors can either ask for their award ribbon at the front desk, and pin their 
favorite artwork, or request a board member of AADAC to do so on their 

behalf.  
 
The artists’ reception will be held Saturday, April 20, 2024, from 3:00 PM to 

5:00 PM, at the Acton Agua Dulce Library. Young artists will receive their 

sponsor award ribbon, and the $20 sponsorship prize at this time.  
 
Please be sure to pin your award ribbon to the artwork you have selected 
prior to April 20, or request an AADAC Board Member to do so on your 
behalf.  
 
Art Show:  2024 Young People’s Art Show 

 

Location:  Acton Agua Dulce Library 
   33792 Crown Valley Rd, Acton 
 
Hours:  Monday – Thursday 10:00 AM – 8:00 PM 

   Friday 10:00 AM – 6:00 PM 
   Saturday 11:00 AM – 6:00 PM 

 
Sponsor Prize: $20 (100% awarded to artist during Artist Reception) 
 
Pin Your Ribbon April 10, 2024 through April 19, 2024 
 
Artist Reception April 20, 2024 
   3:00 PM – 5:00 PM 

 
Please contact aadacinfo@gmail.com with any questions. 

mailto:aadacinfo@gmail.com


    


